
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 19th  May  2020 

 

Good morning everyone,  

 

I hope you are all well. As always, thank you to those of you who are sending me work that 

you have been doing or answers to my daily challenges. I do promise that I will respond to 

you but it is taking me a little longer than it has done previously because things are very busy 

at school at the moment. 

 

We are working very hard to make sure that school will be safe for some of you to return on 

1st June (and hopefully the rest of you as soon as is possible after that). In June school will be 

very different from what you have been used to. On Friday I will be sending a very long letter 

to your parents to explain what school will be like. I will also send you a shorter one with 

some of the main differences in so you have an idea.  

 

We are very much looking forward to starting to get things more back to normal; we have 

missed you all and will hopefully see you very soon.  

 

Mr Dyson 

 

 

Mr Dyson’s Daily Challenge 

 
Today is a test of your observation skills. On the next page you will see 2 

very similar pictures. Your job is to try and spot 5 differences between 

the pictures. You may also like to practice some of the skills that you 

have learnt in art to colour the pictures in. It would be good to see some 

of the techniques that you have done in art lessons used.  

 

Good luck.  



   

  

 


